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January Meeting 
 

 

 

 

Location change for January meeting only:  Our normal meeting place at the Eagles won’t be available in January, so 

we will meet at the Timber Creek Grill Buffet at 9211 E. Montgomery in Argonne Village in Spokane Valley. 

Time:  6:00—8:00 PM. The meeting room will be open at 5:30. Come through the front door and tell the restaurant 

staff that you are with the stamp club.  (Note the time change for this meeting only.) 

Dinner:  Arrive early if you want to have dinner at the restaurant. The club will not be paying for dinner, though. 

Program: Live and silent auctions and a program to be announced 

Welcome to New Member Marcus Woodward! 
Marcus is from Spokane and collects Great Britain Machins and Hawaii. 

Congratulations to Bill Ailes, the 2019 Philatelist of the Year! 
Bill is also our Vice President and collects first day covers. 

 

 

 

Pay Your 2020 Dues 
2020 dues are now payable.  Please look at the date above 

your name on the Lilac Hinge mailing label. If It says 2019, 

pay your dues. 

mailto:Larrymann02@aol.com
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December 10, 2019 Christmas Dinner 
As always, our Christmas dinner featured plenty of good food and a fun gift exchange.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2020 Officers 

President            J Palmer   

Vice President          Anne Harris 

Secretary                   Bill Ailes 

Treasurer                  Ken Rehfeld 

Director                     Ken Owens  

Director                     Kevin Dixon 

Director                     Chuck Jones  

 

Board of Directors Election 

Congratulations to our new officers and directors, whose names are listed below! 


